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Dear Parents/Carers       
 
Annual Parent/Carer survey – a reminder please! 
 
Please find below a link to our annual Parent/Carer survey.  This will only take a few minutes to 
complete and provides us with your voice; invaluable when considering and shaping future 
strategies across our school.  Please note that there are 23 questions and the form will continue 
once you have reached the last question on each page.  We would be grateful if you could 
complete this by no later than Friday 4 July. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zKXNkvN58b 
 
Autumn Term Trips 
 
As you know, we will be running trips at the start of the Autumn Term, for those students in Years 
8, 9 and 10 who were in the winning houses following the conclusion of the 2024/2025 House 
Championship.  The House Championships are decided by a range of extra curricular and internal 
house events, both subject based and sporting over the course of the year. 
A huge amount of time and effort has been invested by members of staff in creating and 
organising these events for our students, who have obviously enjoyed taking part. 
 
For those students in the winning houses, letters will be sent at the end of term. 
We have also purchased a number of surplus tickets for those students who have also made a 
significant contribution to the House Championships and Wider School Community this year. 
These "Golden Tickets" will be awarded on a sliding scale of high credits, low debits - with priority 
given to those students awarded credits for House/Extra Curricular commitment. This will ensure 
that students who have contributed consistently, but not "won" are still recognised. "Golden 
Ticket" winners will change each year, so that all students contributing to our House system have 
the opportunity to be invited. 
 

Tarrif prices for in-house catering – September 25 
 
Please find information below from Impact Food Group regarding a price increase to our on-site 
food provision effective from September 2025. 
Tarrif prices and letter from Impact Food Group here. 
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INSET Day – Friday 27 June 
 
A reminder that the school will be closed for all students on Friday 27 June for INSET day training 
and we welcome students back on Monday 30 June at the usual time. 
 

Calendar dates  

 

Friday 27 June – INSET day – school is closed to all students  

w.c. 30 June – Year 12 work experience week 

Tuesday 1 July - Life Ready Day – all students are off timetable for this day 

 

Wednesday & Thursday 2 & 3 July 7.00 pm – A Midsummer Night’s Dream production.  If you 

haven't done so already, tickets are available from Ticket Source accessible 

here: https://www.alderbrookschool.co.uk/alderbrook-productions/ You will also be able to 

purchase tickets on the evenings of the show at the Edge Box Office.   

Friday 4 July – Parent/Carer quiz Malley Hall 7.30 pm 

Tuesday 8 July – Sports Day 

Friday 11 July – pre-loved uniform sale 2.30-3.30pm 

Friday 11 July – Year 12 Silly Sports Day 

Friday 11 July – Sixth Form Summer Ball 

Wednesday 16 July – Braids assemblies 

Friday 18 July – end of term – 12.30 pm finish for students – details to follow 

 

Best wishes 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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